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To: Local Plan Team 
WBC 

Government Inspectorate 

Dear Sirs, 

Following the recent announcement of the potential availability of Fiddlers Ferry ( on the West side of 
Warrington,)  as a possible brown field build site I would urge you to investigate this as a much more sound 
choice of viable land for commercial premises rather than building these premises on Green Belt in green rural 
S Warrington.  This would help mitigate further pollution in the Warrington area as a whole by maintaining 
important GB land which is badly needed as our Council strives to consider and implement radical schemes to 
reduce respiratory and heart health harm from pernicious small 2.5 micron particulates. 

and I am pleading with you to target significant pollution reduction. Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Liz McAloon 




